
 

 

TCS/GEN/096/2022-23         Date: 03-10-2022 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: EMPATHY - العطف 

SUBJECT: NOTICE – EXAMS OF GRADES 1-12 POSTPONED  

 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 
 

 

With regard to the KHDA inspection at TCS, all the exams scheduled for grades 1-12 from 4th 

October 2022 have been postponed. A revised exam timetable will be shared soon through the 

school circular. 

 

Regular school timings and timetables have to be followed until further notice on the exam. The 

afternoon classes will be till 6.30 PM from tomorrow and buses will disperse after the Maghrib 

prayer. 

 

Appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 

 
   

Regards, 

 
 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 


